
 

 
 
 

 
Chesterfield Woman Charged with Crimes Involving a Minor 

 
(Henrico County, Va.) – In early June 2023, Henrico Police was made aware of potentially 
inappropriate acts involving an adult acting in a custodial manner with a Henrico County student. 
An investigation was opened, thoroughly investigated, and remains active. From this case, 
enough information was gathered permitting Henrico County police to seek indictments related 
to potential sexual acts between an adult and a teen minor. 
 
In collaboration with the Henrico County Commonwealth’s Attorney’s Office, Henrico Police has 
charged Megan Pauline Jordan, 25, of Chesterfield, VA, with Carnal Knowledge (x8), and 
Indecent Liberties (x2). Jordan appeared before the court this morning and will remain in the 
custody of the Henrico County Sheriff's Office with no bond.   
 

 
 
The incidents that these charges are related to are believed to have occurred during the 2022-

2023 school year. Jordan is a former teacher at Hungary Creek Middle School in Henrico County. 

No additional details will be made available as the investigation remains ongoing. However, 

Henrico Police encourages anyone who may have been affected or has additional information to 

please contact Det. Grant at (804) 501-7700. Anonymous tips may be made by calling Crime 

Stoppers at (804) 780-1000, or online at p3Tips.com. 
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